DURHAM
ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

Utilities Division
5926 NC Hwy 55 East, Durham, NC 27713
Telephone (919) 560-9033 Fax (919) 544-8590

To: All Development Community Members, Contractors, Consultants and
Development Design Professionals Practicing in Durham County, NC

From: Vince Chirichella, PE
Senior Project Manager
Engineering and Environmental Services
5926 NC Hwy 55 East
Durham, NC 27713

Subject: Notification to Industry 02/05/2020:
Notice of Public Comment — Changes to Fee Schedule

NOTIFICATION

Notice of Public Comment — Changes to Fee Schedule:

Durham County Utilities has performed a review of current development fees as it has been 12-
years since the last increase. Upon review, it was found the fees being issued were not in line
with surrounding jurisdictions. The proposed changes in the fee schedule closely match other
jurisdictions and will allow for additional services to be provided.

Please see the attached Proposed Fee Schedule and submit any comments or questions to
utilities@dconc.gov no later than February 17, 2020. In addition to written feedback, anyone
wishing to make public comments can reference the Commissioner Meetings web-page at
https://www.dconc.gov/government/departments-a-e/board-of-commissioners/commissioner-
meetings for instructions. This item is currently planned for the March 9, 2020 Board of County
Commissioners Agenda.
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